
 
Music Supporters, 
 

The Ohio Music Education Association will host the 2025 OMEA District 1 Honors Music 
Festival at the Stranahan Theater on Sunday, January 19, featuring approximately 600 middle 
school and high school band, choir and orchestra students from Northwest Ohio in concert. This 
festival is a wonderful opportunity for selected students to experience excellence by participating 
in a high caliber ensemble conducted by a special guest clinician. 
 

We are inviting you or your organization to become a Program Patron to assist with the many 
expenses associated with the Honors Festival. For $30, you or your organization’s name will be 
recognized in the program at both the middle school and high school performances. We are 
asking for this donation to ensure a successful festival and, at the same time, promote your 
sponsorship. 
 

To become a patron, please complete the Google Form and then send a check payable to OMEA 
District 1 Treasurer for $30 to: 
 

Ben Pack, OMEA D1 Honors Festival Tri-Chair 
316 Rudolph Road 
North Baltimore, OH 45872   
 

Patrons, please provide your information here: 
https://forms.gle/HapvQCRvcXztXcVSA 
 
 
Please complete the Google form by December 2 and have payment postmarked by December 
9.   
Due to the earlier timeline of the festival and shortened return time on the response, it will be 
fine if the check needs to be sent or received later than the date, depending on your booster 
meeting and approval process. We do trust that you will honor your patronage if an email is sent. 

Thank you for your continued support of music education in Northwest Ohio. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Ben Pack, Emily Meyerson, and Megan Hayes 
OMEA District 1 Honors Festival, Tri-Chairs 
bpack@nbls.org, emeyerson@nbls.org, hayem@elmls.net 
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